Président
du Conseil du Trésor

President
of the Treasury Board

Ottawa, Canada K1A OR5

i
Mr. Glenn M, Stannard, O.0.M.
Chair
Military Police Complaints Commission
270 Albert Street, 10® Floor
Ottawa, Ontario
KI1P 5G8

Dear Mr. Stannard;

Thank you for your letter, dated December 13, 2011, and enclosure
regarding the funding recommendation for legal representation for Mr. Shaun
Fynes and Mrs. Sheila Fynes. I have noted your comments.

I have forwarded your recommendation to the Minister of National
Defence, as it would be more appropriately dealt with by him, under his powers
and at his discretion.

Again, thank you for writing.

Yours sincerely,

‘The Honourable Tony Clement, P.C., M.P.

c.c.: The Honourable Peter MacKay, P.C., M.P.
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